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Plans have been
finalized and the next
phase of the
Killarney Elementary
School
Comprehensive
Renovation Project is
set to begin in
January 2008. The
second and final
phase of the project
is expected to take
about a year to
complete.

During the past
summer, crews
installed new
portable classrooms
at the site to enable
construction phasing
without disrupting
classes.  Demolition
of a building wing
and installation of a
new septic system
also took place at
that time to make-
way early for
upcoming
construction activity.
The next phase of

the project has been
budgeted at $10.7
million. The work will
include the
construction of 12
new classrooms and
renovation of 16
existing ones, a new
building to house the
school
administration and a
kitchen/dining/multi-
purpose room.

“Killarney
Elementary has been
an important part of
the Greater Winter
Park Community
since 1950,” said
School Board
Member Anne Geiger
(District 6). “When
completed, the new
improvements at the
school will serve the
educational needs of
the community for
years to come.”

“The renovation of
Killarney Elementary

is being paid for with
money from the
sales tax referendum
approved by the
voters,” said
Superintendent
Ronald Blocker. “The
district's capital
program makes it
possible to bring
new life to many of
our older schools
throughout the
district.”

“In recent weeks
there has been
limited activity at the
school site, however,
there has been
tremendous behind
the scenes planning
taking place,” said
Chief Facilities
Officer Bob Proie. “I
feel very confident
the Killarney school
community will be
very proud of the
educational complex
when it's finished.”
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